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I BELIEVE….
Procrastination makes easy 
things hard and hard things 
harder.



PSAB Meeting
Friday, January 21

Period 4
Room A307



NHS is holding a book drive 
throughout the next week! If you 
have any books that are still in 

good condition, consider donating 
them to a good cause! There is a 

box located in the main office 
where you can drop off any books!



The Coding Club 
is meeting on

January 25th at 
7:00 a.m. in 
room C109.



INSTITUTE DAY

JANUARY 28, 2022

NO CLASSES



YEARBOOK PURCHASES: The last 
day to purchase yearbooks at 
YearbookForever.com is THURSDAY, 
JANUARY 20! Pre-orders are 
required, and extra copies will NOT 
be purchased for in-person sales. 
This is your final opportunity to 
ensure that you will receive a 
yearbook at the end of the year.

https://yearbookforever.com/schools/bartlett_high_school_buy_yearbook_4321/n4Li2940dULx1acghu5RDX8W


SENIOR AD PURCHASES: Get that 
special senior in your life a little 
something extra. Have a personalized 
message with photos of them printed 
in the yearbook to cherish this 
momentous year. The last day to 
purchase senior ads at 
YearbookForever.com is THURSDAY, 
JANUARY 20! 

https://yearbookforever.com/schools/bartlett_high_school_buy_yearbook_4321/n4Li2940dULx1acghu5RDX8W


SENIOR PROFILES: BHS Seniors, 
our staff at The Talon want to make 
sure that every senior has the 
opportunity to be seen and heard. 
Answer a few questions and submit 
a photo of yourself for us to feature 
in the yearbook! Your responses are 
due by THURSDAY, JANUARY 20! 

https://forms.gle/8VH65rfjEuVA6gBq8


Are you looking for a sport with a 
wide variety of events to try or are 
looking to meet some new people? 
Well, now is the time to sign up for 
Boy's Track & Field! You can go to 
8to18 to register. Practice starts on 
January 18th for all distance runners 
and January 24th for everyone else.



Boy's Track & Field CONT….
You will need a valid physical by the 
first day of practice to join. All winter 
athletes should still register now 
and then start coming to practice 
after their winter season is over. If 
you have any questions please 
reach out to Coach Serluco.



Attention females: Are you looking 
for a sport that will help you move 
better in your day-to-day world, 
push you out of your comfort zone 
to accomplish what you thought 
wasn't possible in the track world, 
and give you that need for speed to 
become a better athlete in every 
sport? 



Girl’s Track & Field CONT…..
Girls Track & Field registration is now 
open on Bartlett8to18. Look for the 
flyers in the hallways. You will need a 
current physical by the first day of 
practice to participate. Practice begins 
on January 24th.   
If you have any questions, please 
contact Coach Hort.



Calling all athletes interested in 
playing Baseball this year.  We will 
have an informational meeting 
regarding the 2022 baseball season 
on February 3rd.  There will be an AM 
and a PM meeting. Location and 
exact time is TBA.  If you have any 
questions email Coach Baum or go 
see him in room C122. 



Activity bus is up and running. 
There are two bus times 4:30 & 
5:30.Please see Activity bus 
information on the bulletin board 
on the 2nd floor, across from the 
Guidance office for bus times 
and routes.



We are BHS!
We believe
We honor

We succeed
And we DREAM BIG!





SHOW YOUR
SCHOOL SPIRIT!

WEAR GREEN AND BLUE
EVERY FRIDAY!


